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15 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Upper Sixth Psychology students 
 
We are writing to make you aware that, with sadness and regret, Mrs Leong has stepped down from her 
role as Head of Psychology. She has always put her students at the heart of what she does and leaves a 
strong legacy in the Psychology Department. I know that her students will miss her. We wish her well in 
her future endeavours. 
 
Moving forward with the Upper Sixth (Year 13), our students will continue to be taught by Dr Mitchell 
and Ms Harford-Fox, both ex-Heads of Psychology and experts in the AQA course. In addition, we will 
be running the following revision sessions on Saturday afternoons.  
 

• Saturday 25th March - Research Methods 
• Saturday 1st April - Gender 
• Saturday 29th of April - Year 1 Content 
• Saturday 6th of May - Forensics 

 
We apologise for the disruption that has occurred but hope that now gives clarity and consistency to the 
way forward.  
 
With best wishes 
 

 
Howard Barnes 
Director of Studies 
 
 


